


The Eureka Police Department is requesting the public’s assistance in
locating a local missing woman named Elena Kester. It is believed that
Kester was last seen on Saturday 03/19/11 in the Down Town Eureka area.
Kester is known to frequent the Old Town area of Eureka. Kester is a 52
year old white female, 5’03”, approximately 100 lbs, brown hair and brown
eyes. She may be wearing a brown, green or a purple jacket, jeans and a
green plastic beaded necklace. Anyone having any information regarding
Elena Kester is urged to contact PSO Mary Anderson at 707-441-4300 or the
24 hour dispatch number at 441-4044.
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